
ST MATTHEW’S PTFA MINUTES 8TH FEBRUARY 2021 
Meeting via zoom 
Attendance – J. Rossall, R. Luisi 
Apologies – Joe Marsden 

• Fundraising for planters. We discussed that planters will be approximately 
£1,000. Although we have funds in the bank, we would like to raise the 
money to cover costs. 

• Mrs Luisi asked for a fundraising tracker so the children could follow how 
much money had been raised. 

• It was suggested that we write and seek donations for flowers/plants. J. 
Rossall said she would send letters to Morrisons, Barton Grange and some 
local nurseries. 

• Ideas – Rolling raffle for prizes. Each person given a number. We spoke 
about how this may rely on a paypal/electronic system. J Rossall to 
investigate the best way to do this. 

• Mrs Luisi said we may be able to find someone to make the planters to save 
money. 

• J Rossall said she would share the PTFA planter idea with SLT to check 
sizes and dimensions. 

• More parents joining the PTFA. We stayed on the Zoom meeting for ten 
minutes before closing the meeting and carrying on face to face (2m). 
Parents had acknowledged and liked the Dojo post but not got involved. 
This maybe due to childcare issues etc. Mrs Luisi and Mrs Rossall to make 
contact with parents to recruit more members.  

• Date and time of next meeting agreed – 9/03/2021, 2pm via Zoom.  

 

X4 Planter Idea  


